
Next SES Club Meeting - Oct 15
10:00

Come Fly before the meeting

                            PRESIDENTS CORNER

Welcome to the new SES Newsletter. We hope it will 
provide a venue where the club comes together to share 
our love for all things aviation, large and small. Watch 
here for comments from the leadership on activities and 
issues.
Frank Mintz - SES President

Up-coming Events:

      SES Swap Meet, Nov 5, 2022
                    9:00 -2:00
Recreation Plantation 
609 Hwy 466
Lady Lake, Fl 32159

           Reserve a table; 
$12 before Nov 5 and $15.00 day of
the swap meet. Send check to:
Southern Eagle Squadron
P.O.Box 798
Lady Lake FL. 32158-0798

                          “WHO’S THE HIGH FLYER”

Each month there will be a question for you to find the 
answer. The first person to answer the question will have 
their name in the SES News Letter and posted on the info 
board at the field. At the last 2023 club meeting, the per-
son with the most name posted will win a PRIZE.
Send your answer to: lross04@bellsouth.net
                               
                            
                                      QUESTION:
          What is NOT one of the four aerodynamic forces?
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Members suggestions, coments 
and questions
Send to: lross04@bellsouth.net

Oct. 1, 2022
Issue: 1
Editor: Larry Ross

2022 Club Officers
President: Franks Mintz
Vice Pres: Bill Cermak
Secretary: Carol Mintz
Treasuer: Mark Carey
Membership: Larry Ross
Field Mgr.: Mickey Murphy
Mowing Capt.: Joe Hudacky
Chief Safety: Ed Popp
Flight Inst. Jim Soltysiak
Web Master: Mark Carey

                         FLY BEFORE YOU BUY
Watch the SES News Letter and the SES web page for 
this new program called”Fly Before You Buy”
              www.southerneaglesquadron.com

                CUT OUT AD FOR A 10% DISCOUNT

WE NEED TO SUPPORT OUR LOCAL
                  HOBBY SHOPS


